Veterinary Medical College Application Service (VMCAS) Welcomes Applicants and Advisors to VMCAS 2008!

2008 UPDATED VMCAS and SCHOOL information is now available at www.aavmc.org <http://www.aavmc.org/> . 

*
Admission information on college prerequisites, college

descriptor pages, and web application tips can be found by navigating through the Applying to Veterinary School link. 

*
College requirements vary amongst the colleges. VMCAS encourages

applicants to check the school's website for specific admission requirements and procedures. Applicants should confirm with the

college(s) when their updated information will be available. 

As VMCAS prepares for the 2008 Application Season, we want to take a moment to provide you with some key dates.

*
The 2008 Application will launch Tuesday, June 5th.

*
The application deadline, this year, is Monday, October 1st,

2007, at midnight ET.

*
Applicants should start speaking to potential evaluators and

confirm whether or not they will write an evaluation on their behalf.

Please be sure to familiarize yourself with the Electronic Letters of Recommendations (eLOR) process. This three year old secure system continues to grow in usage. Applicants find it easy to use. They also like the fact that they can track the progress of their evaluations online. Evaluators also like it because they can easily track their evaluations and it eliminates having to mail evaluations. Schools like the eLOR system because they now receive their materials much faster than in previous years. 

In closing, please remember that our Student & Advisor Hotline is available to answer your questions, Monday - Friday from 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM ET. Please either contact us by our toll free number, 1-877-862-2740 or by email, vmcas@aavmc.org. Thank you and we look forward to working with you this coming season.

Best Regards,

VMCAS
